
Mrs. Costello’s Newsletter 

ELA 
This year, we will have weekly  

Spelling words, as well as  
Weekly vocabulary.  The students 

Will also be responsible for  
Reading a story for each unit.   

Welcome!! 
We have had a great start to our year here  
in Third grade!  It is going to be a great year! 
It’s a pleasure to have each and every child 
in my class and am looking forward to a fun and  
Successful year! 

Math 

This month, we will be  

Focusing on basic multiplication 

 and division facts.  Please be sure 

to work on ALL these facts (including 

Addition and subtraction) at home to  

Become automatic with them. 

We are in need of some supplies for the classroom.   

If you are out and about and can snag anything to help,  

We would greatly appreciate it here in room 110.   

• Sanitizer and Lysol wipes  

Thank you!!! 

 Mrs. Costello 

Schedule: 
Day 1: Art and Library 
Day 2: PE 
Day 3: Music 
Day 4: PE 
Day 5: Music 
Day 6: PE 
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